TULLY CENTRAL SCHOOLS

20 State Street, Tully, New York 13159

Telephone: 315-696-6200 Fax: 315-883-1343

http://tullyschools.org

MARY ANN MURPHY Junior/Senior High School Principal ROBERT J. HUGHES
Superintendent of Schools

EDWARD KUPIEC Elementary School Principal

PAUL SCHIENER
Junior/Senior High School Assistant
Principal

BRADLEY R. CORBINSchool Business Administrator

CRISTY BOBBETTDirector of Student Support Services

July 24, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Below is an update regarding our Tully Schools 2020-21 Reopening Plan:

- We have established a Reopening Website. Here is a link to this website: http://www.tullyschools.org/teacherpage.cfm?teacher=1220. A link to this website can also be found at the top of the District Homepage.
- Mr. Kupiec, our ES Principal, conducted a virtual Elementary School Reopening Forum on Thursday, July 23rd. Here is a link to a recording of this forum: https://ensemble.cnyric.org/Watch/x5Z4Hwj6. This recording is also posted on our Reopening Website.
- There will be a Board of Education Meeting on Monday, July 27th, beginning at 6:00pm. The District's Reopening Plan will be a topic for discussion during this meeting. This meeting will be streamed live via a link that can be found in the Announcements Section of the District's Homepage. Here is that link: https://ensemble.cnyric.org/Watch/j4X8Zpx7. Questions and comments may be emailed to mfisher@tullyschools.org. Due to social distancing requirements, we can accommodate only 25 members of the public at this meeting. For this reason, members of the public are encouraged to participate via livestream and email.
- Mrs. Murphy, our JSHS Principal, plans to host two similar virtual Reopening Forums next week. On Tuesday, July 28th she will host a virtual JSHS Reopening Forum for parents. On Wednesday, July 29th she will host a virtual JSHS Reopening Forum for students. We plan to record both of these forums and then post the recordings on our Reopening Website.

Additional information regarding our Reopening Plan will be forthcoming, and will be posted on our Reopening Website. Stay safe and healthy.

Sincerely,

Robert J. Hughes

Robert J. Hughes Superintendent of Schools